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Kazakhstan warmly welcomes the delegation of Viet Nam and commends Viet Nam for undertaking a comprehensive and transparent reform process aimed at strengthening the rule of law, respect for human rights and sustainable development as well as access to quality education.
My delegation would like to make the following recommendations to:
1.	Continue to engage constructively with OHCHR, special procedures and treaty bodies;
2.	Strengthen the effective implementation of projects aimed at achieving the Sustainable Development Goals to ensure that people in need in various provinces continue to benefit;
[bookmark: _GoBack]3. Accelerate efforts to provide access to quality education, especially for people from disadvantaged and vulnerable backgrounds, including by investing in facilities and teaching and learning aids for children with disabilities.
We wish the delegation of Viet Nam a very successful review.
